26<sup>th</sup> March 2019

Dear Parents,

Tempest School Photographers will be in school on Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> April to take individual and family group photos. Your child will be photographed and a sample photo will be sent home for you to view.

Please remember that you are under no obligation to buy any of the photos, but any commission that is made from the sale of photographs will be put towards school funds.

The photographer will automatically take photos of brothers and sisters together during the school day.

If you would like a family group photo taken with a baby/toddler then this can be done before school. The photographer is starting at 8.15 am in the main school hall to do family groups.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. K. Wheeler Head of School